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Dear Board of Trustees,

The City of Sturgeon has rehired the former certified operator that previously ran the
Sturgeon wastewater system prior to BCRSD’s contract. It is their intention for him to take
over the system effective on July 1, 2025 which was the end of our current contract with
Sturgeon. | will be working with them to develop an on-call services contract moving
forward based on an adjusted cost schedule for specific services such as line flushing with
our Jetter truck for example. It has been their desire to be as self-sufficient as possible,
and we will continue reconvene our roll as back-up support in the coming months.

Jesse Stephens, Facilities Engineering Manager

Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD)
—D 1314 N. 7th St., Columbia, MO 65201
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